Chair’s report 060525

e Thank you to all the clubs and parish organisations that submitted annual reports
and attended the Annual Parish Meeting. It was lovely to meet so many of you and
learn about your different activities. Thank you to the Baptist Church for providing
the venue and technical support.

e Thank you to everyone on the electoral register who completed the Household and
Environment Survey. The return was 36% which is a reasonable return for a survey.
However, you can still put ideas and thoughts forward when we bring the NDP
review to public consultation later in the summer.

e The survey has been analysed and the results will be published on the parish council
website on 15" May.

The NDP Review group are now keen to hear from the younger generation- anyone below
the age of 21 . Why not let us have your views. There is a reminder about this in June’s Six
Sense.

e What are your hopes for Fressingfield in the future?

e How might the village develop?

e What facilities would you like to see?

e What about the environment?

e What are your views about housing?

e |[s there anything else you think we should be considering?

Email fressingfieldnplan@gmail.com and put Young People in the subject heading.

| would urge you to take a cup of tea and read the Parish Council article in 6 Sense this
month which sets out how we respond to planning issues. A good read.

The Council look forward to meeting you all the Produce Market on 17th May .

Di Warne, Chair Fressingfield Parish Council
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